Dear Chairperson Cassidy and Secretary Woolsey:

I would like to request delegation status for the next Corporate Services Committee on June 2.

The purpose of my delegation would be to address the subject of property tax assessments, and in particular the effect of the installation of Community Mail Boxes by Canada Post on property values and assessment levels.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Samuel E. Trosow Associate Professor, University of Western Ontario Residence Address: 43 Mayfair Drive, London N6A 2M7